From: Alan Pearce <alanpearce20@yahoo.com.au>

To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 3/17/2013 2:57 pm

Subject: 05_0157 Application Number

Dear Sir

My address is

Alan Pearce
38 Elouera Cres.
Moorebank 2170

| refer to the above Application No 05_0157 by Moorebank Recyclers Pty Ltd.

| strongly object to the application to construct a waste recycling
facility on the said site for the following reasons.

The current facility which is run by Concrete Recyclers (I understand

are the same people as the applicant), do not have a good history in
running their facility.

Over the last few years | have complained to the Environment Protection
Authority (EPA) about a noxious odour coming from , as we later found
out, Concrete Recyclers (CR) water holding ponds. They (CR) were quite
happy to do nothing about fixing this issue for several years, hopefully
that my be attended to from my last call to the EPA.

Concrete Recyclers run their plant quite late into the evenings,
sometimes, in the past as late as 1am. It is currently running as late

as 9.30 to 10 pm on many nights. The machinery is varied and quite loud
and most noticeable at the rear of our house. | feel sorry for those

living closer to the plant than we do.

We have lived in this area since 1973 and have had many changes, most
are for the better, but | know this proposal is not one of them.

Homes will be built in the Georges Fair area (our back neighbour) and
this proposal is going to impact badly on their health and lifestyle. It

is a noisy, sometimes smelly (ponds), unattractive and dusty facility.

It should not be allowed to proceed in this area.

| trust good government and plain common sense will prevail in this
occasion.

Yours faithfully

Alan Pearce



